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Question No. 6 

Senator Barnett asked the following question at the hearing on 18 October 2010: 

Please check whether the Attorney-General has anything further to add regarding the vacancies on 
the Classification Board. 

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows: 

As at November 4, the Classification Board comprises six members – the Director and five other 
members, one of whom is Acting Deputy Director and another Acting Senior Classifier. 

A merit-based selection process has been conducted in accordance with the Guidelines for Selection 
of Members of the Classification Board to fill the positions of Deputy Director, Senior Classifier 
and Board members. 

 


